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Letter to the Editor

Thank you,

WINTER 1990 3

Bernard Guex 
1306 - Daillens 
Vaud, Switzerland

So let's see what we can do. We have 
to have significant input in the next six 
months or so to see whether or not there 
is sufficient interest out there.

LET'S GO!

SWISS COLLECTOR
I am a member of the Gendarmerie in Vaud, Switzerland, and a collector of police 
insignia, hats, and photographs of police vehicles. I wish to trade with a Canadian 
colleague.

members of the company is unknown to 
the organizers of the event. If any reader 
can help update information on the fol­
lowing list of "missing" members, please 
contact the organizers. Information is 
being solicited about: A.E. Baxter, 
T. Brown, D.F. Buchanan, E.H. Campbell, 
D.A. Carrothers, J.W.Cowan, R.C. Fenn, 
B.C. Lane, X. Leclaire, F.S. McCutcheon, 
F.A. McIntosh, J.E. McPhee, J.H.F. Mara, 
J.D.F. Morrison, C.L. Payne, and 
A.J. Quail. For information on the July, 
1990 reunion, or to advise of the where­
abouts of any of the members listed, 
contact:

50th ANNIVERSARY No.1 PROVOST 
COMPANY One of the most interesting 
episodes in the history of the RCMP is 
the service of its members as military 
policemen overseas, in the Second World 
War. This service began 50 years ago on 
November 1, 1939, when volunteers 
from across the Force were formed into 
the No.1 Provost Corp, the first military 
police unit in the Canadian Army. To Mr. Ken Ferguson 
commemorate the Golden Jubilee of this 5735-Winnipeg St. 
historic unit, the surviving members are Regina, Saskatchewan 
planning a reunion in Regina, in July, S4P 1J1
1990. At present, the status of 16 former Tel.: (306) 352-6761
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